
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

29th February 2020 
Newsletter 

 
Perfect Playtimes Update 

The weather was chilly, it even snowed a bit but who cares because 
we now have a STAGE and a SANDPIT!   

This week both children and staff loved our new playground additions.  
 

The sandpit is great because we can pretend we are 
playing Minecraft by digging to bedrock.  KS2 Pupil. 

We loved playing volcanoes in the sandpit. 
We make the volcanoes erupt and knock 

all the houses down. KS1Pupil. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Tree Planting Afternoon 
12th March - a group of Newcastle University 

students will be coming to help us begin work on 
our Nature Area – bug hotels, birdfeeders etc.  
There will be an opportunity for you to plant a 

family tree on that day, details to follow. 

We shared this 
plan with you on 

the 9th of January.  
We’re feeling 

extremely proud 
of what we have 
achieved so far 
AND incredibly 
excited about 

what is next to 
come! 
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I like the stage because now we 
have somewhere to dance and we 
can show our performances. Pupil. 

It was lovely to 
see the children 
dressed up and 
enjoying the 
stage. Staff. 


